
From: Henderson, Amy@Wildlife
To: ulibarrir@lacoassociates.com; OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: Voegeli, Nathan@Wildlife; McKannay, Adam@Wildlife
Subject: SCH# 2019099022 Tribal Environmental Evaluation Rolling Hills Casino
Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 8:41:23 AM

Mr. Ulibarri,
 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) has reviewed the Tribal Environmental
Evaluation (TEE) for the above-referenced project (Project). The Department’s review of this Project
is pursuant to our role as the State’s trustee and responsible agency for fish and wildlife resources
under the California Environmental Quality Act, California Public Resources Code section 21000 et
seq. The Project “would involve the new construction, remodeling and operation of an expanded
casino adding an additional 61,931 square feet to the existing casino, new beverage and food areas,
and a new 19,426 square-foot conference facility, and renovating lodging and guest rooms on the
Paskenta Indian Reservation…”.  No impacts to biological resources are anticipated as the
construction will be done within an already existing parking lot.  Based on the description of the
Project in the TEE, the Department has no comment.  If the Project description changes in any way
or additional biological resource information becomes available, the Department should be notified
and provided an opportunity to offer comments regarding the updated information.
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email me.
 
Thank you,
 
Amy Henderson
Senior Environmental Scientist (Specialist)
Interior Conservation and Cannabis Planning
California Department of Fish and Wildlife Northern Region
601 Locust St.
Redding, CA 96001
530-225-2779 (office)
530-598-7194 (cell)
Amy.Henderson@wildlife.ca.gov
 
Every Californian should conserve water.  Find out how at:

SaveOurWater.com · Drought.CA.gov
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